
From: Dale, Ann  
Sent: Tuesday, February 21, 2017 3:20 PM 
To: Metz, Robin 
Subject: Lifeguard Training  
 
Hi Robin, 
 
Wow!!  I hope I can express myself fully about my experience at the Lifeguard Training this past weekend 
at Sippy Woodhead Pool. 
 
First and the Most Important thing I’d like to tell you is, Jake Rosenberger is one Amazing guy!  I mean 
this Most Sincerely!!!!! 
 
You need to know this about him (in case you don’t).  It’s not only his ability at teaching but it’s how 
incredibly knowledgeable he is at his position here with the City of Riverside.  The City should be praising 
him daily for all he does to keep our Community Pools such a safe environment for all patrons, and for 
taking such Awesome care of the them (patrons)!   
 
He is a Master of his Trade!  I have the Utmost respect for him!  He’s worth far “More than his weight in 
Gold”!  I just can’t say enough about him and his Vast Knowledge and Wealth of Experience!  The Best 
move you (& the City) did was to hire him to be the Manager of our Community Pools!!  He is a Huge Asset 
to the City of Riverside!!   
 
I learned so much from him this past weekend!  I wished it could have lasted a week or month!  I tried to 
learn all I could from him!   
 
Thank you for giving me this opportunity to take such a fulfilling class! I hope to keep taking classes and 
keep practicing until I might, one day, get to know maybe one tenth of what Jake knows!  He has become 
My New Hero!!   
 
Thank you so very much! 
 
Most Sincerely, 
 
Ann E. Dale 

 


